
New Investigative Auditor Siena Seker Completes her one-month 
Orientation at the ONPA Main Office in Palikir 

 
 

Ms. Seker is the newest Investigator hired to work at the Office of National Public 
Auditor’s field office in Chuuk, where she started her initial orientation as a new 
employee for the office. Following this, Ms. Seker came to the main office in 
Palikir for one month to continue her job orientation which ended on November 
15, 2013. As part of her orientation program Ms. Seker got familiar with all the 
staff in Palikir and with other FSM Government Offices as well. 
 
Ms. Seker not only got to meet the staff and learn about the office policies, 
procedures and operational systems but she also got the opportunity to assist 
Compliance Investigation Division with a number of ongoing cases gathering 
documents and interviewing relevant individuals. 
 
On Ms. Seker last day at the Palikir Office she commented that overall the 
orientation was successful. It helps her to gain better understanding of the office 
operational framework and to meet all the staff before she finally gets settled 
down to start to perform her duties and responsibilities as an Investigative 
Auditor. 
 
For now, Ms. Seker will be working alone in the compliance division at the field 
office in Chuuk.  
 

 


